
The staff and children continue to enjoy 

all the play opportunities and experiences 

OPAL has to offer at Pendragon.

Another fun half term living the OPAL life!

The school council have been busy talking to their classes 

about OPAL and some of them have created a fabulous 

suggestion and feedback box which will be available for 

children to access after half term. 

The children have already suggested a number of resources 

they would like, please see wish list number 2!
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Thank you to Mr Taylor and his helpers for laying the final base 

for one of our three, soon to be built summer houses. 

Thank you to FRIENDS for funding these and contributing 

towards our much needed storage shed.

As yow know OPAL involves playing out in most weathers. If 

you have any spare wellington boots or waterproof trousers and 

jackets that you no longer require, we welcome all donations. 

There will be an OPAL unit in the foyer after half term for these. 

Thank you in advance.


